Save the STARDUST Campaign - UPDATE

The Stardust Drive In Theatre is working towards the funds for the switch over from 35 mm film to
Digital. As of January, 2013 the film companies will no longer have new releases available in the
35 mm format that projectors run on - making them obsolete. We have found that it is getting more
difficult to find movies in the 35 mm format already. This conversion has a cost of $60,000-$80,000
(up to $100,000 for 3D). This is an impossible feat for a 3 1/2 month operation, such as the Drive In
Theatres, to reach on their own. That is why we must turn to our communities and patrons for
assistance. Don't let "Daddy, What's a Drive In?" become a reality...

On-going fund-raising is in place:

»2nd Car Wash Fund-raiser - this one is being held Saturday, August 4th in Manitou at the
Convenience Store located at the North end of Main Street.

» Selling "Save the Stardust" cards for $2 or donation - write your name and/or comments on them.
Hoping to COVER the Stardust Drive In walls!

» We now have "l ¥ STARDUST" glow in the dark rubberized bracelets for sale!

» "l Watched a Movie on the Big Screen Under the Stars" T-shirts will be available VERY shortly!
If you are from a distance, we can even ship them out to you for your convenience.

» Steak, Spud and Sud fund-raising supper at Rock's Bar & Grill in Morden on Saturday,
September 15th (5-8 pm) with Rainbow Auction & 50/50 Draw - tickets will be available shortly!

» Working on finalizing plans for a Date Night Dinner & a Movie at the Stardust to be catered by
Exceptional Thymes Catering.

If you are planning to buy or sell a property or house, contact Gables Realty. Mention that you
saw them here and once the deal is done, they will make a donation to "Save the Stardust"!

— __r. 1
A Y ™\l 3
: A 1 W L@ o~ 4
SandralWiebe Brent Laverty i , i ' Barb Rempel /-Cu:;-tr's Sheldon
Owner [ Broker Sales! | \NT (@ U I \/ Sales ! ' Sales
362-8582 362_'—:;"08 - 362-1388 823-0137

We, at the Stardust Drive In Theatre, wish to express our appreciation to those individuals that
have so graciously given of their time to be a part of our Fund-Raising Committee.

***Thank you to Everyone who has made the Stardust Drive In Theatre a part of their Summer!
Take a moment to meet the friendly staff at the ticket booth and stop in at the concession.
Let us know where you are from and sign our Guest Book with your comments!



